









Rowena Newsletter





Friday 10th February

School Closes for Half Term

Monday 20th February

School Reopens

Tuesday 21st February

Year 1 Trip to the Deep

Year 1 Trip to the Deep

Wednesday 22nd February

Granny Norbag Visit

World Book 7

World Book 7

World Book 7

World Book 7

School Closes for Easter

School Reopens

Monday 17th April

School Reopens

Monday 8th May

Bank Holiday - School Closed

Coronation of the King

Nursery

This week in Nursery the children have enjoyed exploring what happens when they mix two colours together. They got very messy but had such good fun!



Reception (Classes 1 & 2)

The children in Reception have loved practising their Gymnastics skills so far this term, from balancing and learning basic shapes like the 'tuck' to exploring different ways to travel around the hall and through apparatus.





Year 1 (Classes 3, 4 & 5)

This week in Year 1 the children are enjoying their Animals, including Humans, topic in Science where they have learned all about carnivores, herbivores and omnivores. They worked together as a team to sort the animals into their correct groups based on what they eat.







Year 2 (Classes 6, 7 & 8)

In Science this week the children in Year 2 have been investigating whether older children have bigger heads. We used tape measures to measure the circumference of different children's heads and plotted the data on a scatter graph.







Messages from Mrs Benton

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your tremendous support during this half term.

We hope you all have a wonderful Half Term break and look forward to seeing you all on Monday 20th February.



Safeguarding

At Rowena Academy, our school community has a duty to safeguard and promote the welfare of children. This means that we have a Child Protection Policy and procedures in place. All staff, including our volunteers and cover staff, are DBS checked.

Our Designated Child Protection Leads are Mrs Benton, Ms Kahler and Mrs Maddison.

If you have any concerns about the welfare of a child in our Academy, please speak to one of the designated staff.



